Mercier, Betty

From:

Ryan Jess and Kelly Klassen Monday, April 23, 2012 7:58 AM Mercier, Betty Water Fluoridation

Sent: To:

Subject:

Betty,

Please include the following for public record with the agenda for the "Civic Works Committee" scheduled for this Monday April 23, 2012.

Thanks. Kelly Klassen

Dear "Civic Works Committee" Members:

I would respectfully request you to please vote in support of removing the fluoride from London's drinking water. I do not want to be ingesting this chemical nor do I want my children to. It is well known that drinking fluoride doesn't stop tooth decay and can contribute to illness.

Please help to end this practice here.

Yours Truly,

Kelly Klassen 88 Becher St. London, ON N6C 1A7